McCausland Hospital News

With the arrival of
spring, it is time once
more to remind citi-

zens in our communi-
ties of the 12th annual
meeting of members of
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Good chance
of alarge mine

The Northern Miner
Toronto, Ontario
April 14, 1983
The Editor
Terrace Bay News

Dear Harry:

Here is the information on the Zenmac
property 1 told you I would send. I don’t
know if it means much to a non-mining
person. What it says, in effect, is that there
is a very good chance of a large mine being
built there, which could eventually provide
S00-700 direct jobs. The spinoff jobs in a
mining community are traditionally seven
for every one, so you are talking about a
long term potential of upwards of 4,000
jobs. But first metal prices have to
improve. Falconbridge has to make a
decision to build the mine, and a 2-4 year
phase of construction must be completed,
for which much of the specialized labour
would be imported on a temporary basis.
Until a mine is actually producing, the
whole thing is very iffy.

But if you combine that with the Hemlo
discoveries to the east, it is clear to me that
the economic face of your area is going to
change during the next four to five years.

This is a short time in mining years as.

many camps such as Red Lake take 30
years or more to fully develop. Mining is a
tough industry, very cyclical, and as a
result there will be many ups and downs
during the next twenty years. However,
these two operations look like they would
be fairly well insulated from downturns
because the ore they have discovered is
high grade.

There is an important, but secondary,
gold rush going on to the northeast of
Terrace Bay, where five or six of the two
dozen companies that have staked proper-
ties will be working this summer. This
should at the very least, provide some
spinoff money from motels and restaurants
etc, for your towns. However, that area is
currently a long way off from having a
mine, though one could possibly be
discovered this fall.

. Yours truly,
Kerry Knoll
The Northern Miner

“through Fridays.

The McCausland Hospi-
tal Corporation, which
will be held this year on
Tuesday, June 14th in
the multi-purpose room
at the Hospital. The
reason for this early
notice is that to be
entitled to vote, one
must become a member
of the Corporation by
May 14th. Memberships
may be obtained at the
administration office be-
tween 9:00 a.m. and
4:00 p.m. Mondays
The
cost of a membership is
$5.00 per year or a
life-time membership
for $100.00, so if you are
interested in obtaining a

membership, don’t de--

lay.

Due to a job promo-
tion, Mr. and Mrs. Dick
Mannisto will be leav-
ing our community in

the not too distant fu-
ture. Dick will relin-
quish his position as
Chairman but will con-
tinue as a member of the
Board until the annual
meeting. In the mean-
time, Mrs., Christine
Handy will be Acting
Chairman until the same
date, Tuesday, June
14th.

We have been fortu-
nate in acquiring the

services of Mr. Aurele
Piche who will assume
the position of Director
of Nursing. Mr. Piche is
married, with 3 child-
ren, and has 10 years of
experience as Director
of Nursing.

Dr. W.G. Gold-
thorpe, who has served
our communities since
January 24th, will be
leaving us at the end of
April, and Dr. Mainman
will arrive May 1st to

BIRTH
ANNOUNCEMENT

Terry

and Ann Condie are pleased to

announce the birth of their first child,
Jetfrey Shawn, born March 22, 1983 at
The McCausland Hospital.

Proud grandparents are Del and Doris
Condie of Kitchener and John and Jean

Stethem of Prescott.

BIRTH

ANNOUNCEMENT

MAYHEW - Barclay and Shirley are
pleased to announce the arrival of their
second child, Brett Graham, on April 1st,
1983, weighing 8 Ibs. 2 oz. at Kinston
General Hospital. A brother for Drew.
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resume his services at
the Hospital. Both doc-
tors have provided us
with excellent medical
care and their assistan-
ce is very much appre-
ciated.

We also have acquir-
ed a second pysiothera-
pist, Mr. William Glas-
sier, who comes to us
from Kingston, Ontario,
and will begin his prac-
tise on August 1st.

Hospital Day this year
in Terrace Bay will be
held on Sunday, May
15th, and plans are well
underway for the day’s
activities. Despite the
poor weather conditions
last year, a good turn-
out showed up and we
have decided to repeat
the observations of this
day. This will give new-
comers to our communi-
ties an opportunity to
tour the hospital and
demonstrations of new
equipment will interest
those who have in the
past attended these
tours. More details will
be outlined in future
issues of the NEWS, but
in the meantime plan to
make a date with your
hospital and be up to
date on its services.

Thank You

| would like to thank all my friends for
their calls, cards and visits to the Port
Arthur General Hospital and The
McCausland Hospital, Terrace Bay.
Thanks to Dr. Wilkes, and the nurses
and also many thanks to my neighbours

the Prescottes, Petkovics and Ukrainecs.
Your thoughfulness will always be

remembered.
Walter Lewicki

BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENT

MILLER: Mike and Kathy are pleased to announce
the safe arrival of their first born, Dannielle
Patricia, born March 2, 1983 weighing 3 |bs. 6 ozs.

Proud grandparents are Mrs. Alice Miller of
Ottawa and Hartley and Audrey McKay of
Schreiber.

Special thanks to Dr. Croll, Dr. Wilkes, the
nursing statf of The McCausland Hospital, to Dr.
Hartog, Dr. De and the nursing staft of the 5th
Floor at the Port Arthur General Hospital in
Thunder Bay.

To the nurses of the Neo-Natal unit at the Port
Arthur General, we are eternally grateful for your
tender loving care dubing Dannielle’'s stay and to
Joe and Cindy Speziale, a very special thank you
for your hospitality and accomadation during our
stay in Thunder Bay.
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Bring this Coupon

for a Bonus Toy

......

.............

i o T
e -

.......
..........
=i

.....

ey
e |":':F" F R e

Our Bonus Plush Toy is a high quality soft-stuffed animal made of
the finest plush fiber - just the right size for your little one.

8x10
COLOUR PORTRAIT

ONLY 88¢

No additional charge for groups. Additional portraits, and special effects portraiture,
if available, may be purchased at reasonable prices.
Poses our selection. Satisfaction guaranteed or deposit ¢ lly refunded.
Plush animal available in various designs of our choice.
LIMIT — ONE PER CUSTOMER

Saturday, April 30/83
9:00 p.m. to 1:00 a.m.

Schreiber Recreation Complex

Music by: “MUSIC MAN"

Held under a special occassions permit

*8% couple

Do B 06 B O 0 L O L O O 952, 02 02 0O,

$E00 . : [ April 28th, 29ht & 30th
9% single 10 a.m. - 5 p.m. Thurs.
1 10 a.m. - 8 p.m. Fri.
Proceeds used towards hockey F 10 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Sat.
development in the Schreiber-
Terrace Bay area.
Hudsons Bay Company
SORRY, NO MINORS >
Box 249, Schreiber, Ont. '
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